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13/04/2022  11:20:092022/1187/T OBJ Elena Acciarri I would like to object to this planning application for the felling of 2 trees. I live in Arlington Road with a garden 

which forms part of a green area also bordered by Albert Street, Delancey Street and Parkway. Although the 

arboriculture report recommends that they be felled, it is possible that the report is overly cautious as it has 

been commissioned by an insurer. I would like Camden to consider that pruning may be a viable alternative as 

the trees are distant from the property. We have already lost 2 sycamores in this green section in as many 

years (although these were very close to the houses) and I urge Camden planning to do all they can to 

preserve the biodiversity that is so important in our area. Camden are taking measures to reduce carbon 

emissions and need to extend this to ensure the preservation of our carbon reducing trees where-ever 

possible. These trees are a key amenity asset in this conservation area giving a green outlook at the rear of 

houses that face a busy urban environment, they reduce overlooking, light pollution and encourage wildlife.
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